CORRESPONDENCE

6/13/2022
Hiep Nguyen DOCUMENT NO. 03736-2022
From: John Plescow
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 11:40 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20210015

Please, add to FPL docket 20210015.

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 11:03 AM

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2022 1:31 PM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

From: contact@ psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2022 12:50 PM

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Piscitd@msn.com

Subject: PSC Contact Form

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question

Contact Information:

Category: General Comment/Question
Name: Dominic Piscitelli

Company:

Primary Phone: (941) 258-5847
Secondary Phone:

Email: Piscitd@msn.com

Response requested? Yes
CC Sent? Yes

Comments:

I just received my FPL bill and it was increased by 25.00. | was told this was because | have solar panels and | didn’t use
enough electricity. | was also informed that the PSC passed this ridiculous bill. How is this justified? My excess energy is
sold for full price by FPL and any excess in Dec. is paid at Pennie’s per KWH. | was OK with that because that was the

1



agreement | entered with Fpl when | installed solar panels on my house five years ago. The federal government

encouraged the installation of such panels in order to produce electricity and now I’'m being penalized by the state of
Florida because | am a conscientious consumer and environmentalist. | am so upset that the state of Florida would do
this to a homeowner who is contributing to the electrical power in the state! | think this is a newsworthy story... Every

solar panel owner should have been contacted before this has been ruled on by your commission. It is so wrong and so
unjust.





